OUR NEXT MEEETING WILL BE SATURDAY, OCTOBER 12, 2019
MEETING BEGINS AT 10:00, COFFEE WILL BE AVAILABLE AT 9:30
WE MEET AT ST. ANDREWS ON THE SOUND EPISCOPAL CHURCH, CORNER OF AIRLIE ROAD AND OLEANDER/MILITARY CUTOFF.
OUR SPEAKER WILL BE YASMIS TOMPKINSON, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF THE CAPE FEAR LITERACY PROGRAM.  
Yasmin will tell us about the work of the Literacy Council, current programs, and about some of the people who attend the literacy council.
This is an amazing organization and hundreds of people have benefitted from their assistance in learning to speak English or, perhaps, adults learning to read.
The stories are heartwarming and their work invaluable.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please come to meet Yasmin, see your AAUW friends and make new ones.
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